

P.O. Box 8885, Al Tallah, Ajman, United Arab Emirates | Tel: +971 6 731 5353, +971 6 559 3959 E-mail: info@tallah.habitatschool.org | Website: tallah.habitatschool.org

Cir no: HBT ATH / GEN/08/22-23 Date: 18.05.2022

NATIONAL ONLINE SAFETY

Dear Parent,

The online world is posing an ever-increasing risk to children, and it is important that schools, parents and carers work together to take an active role in teaching children about online dangers. Learning how to act safely when using the internet is an incredibly important part of safeguarding our children.

We are therefore delighted to announce that **HABITAT SCHOOL**, **AL TALLAH** has shown its commitment to protecting our pupils online by continuing working with National Online Safety [NOS], UK- providing complimentary resources for all parents and carers that will raise awareness about online safety and related issues.

The resources include Parents & Carers courses (presented by Myleene Klass), online video resources and weekly guides covering a huge range of topics, including:

- Online Relationships
- Fake Profiles & Social Bots
- Online Bullying
- Online Grooming
- Child Sexual Exploitation
- Sexual Harassment & Violence
- Sexting
- Live Streaming
- Online Identity
- Screen Addiction
- Online Challenges
- Overspending
- Social Media Platforms

- Online Gambling
- Radicalisation, Terrorism, Extremism
- Age Inappropriate Content
- Copyright & Ownership
- Hacking
- Fake News
- Online Fraud
- Online Reputation
- Personal Data
- Pornography
- Targeted Adverts & Pop-Ups
- The Dark Web
- Games & Trends

The National Online Safety [NOS] platform access is provided to you by the school to enable school and parents to work toward common goals in the interest of students especially in the area of online safety.

We urge you to take this up actively, create your account and start using the NOS platform and contribute to building a safe online experience and ecosystem for our pupils.

To create your account, please follow the instructions in the link below.

https://bit.ly/3Lo5RtJ

If you had already registered and completed the course last year, you may use the same credentials to login and do the course for the current year.

Regards

Principal/-

Ms. Mariyam Nizar Ahamed